
 

 

Rebecca Langford 
Distribution Policy 
Ofgem 
9 Millbank, 
London. 
SW1P 3GE 
 

 Direct line 01925 846904 
Brian.Hoy@enwl.co.uk 

 

11 June 2012 

Dear Rebecca, 

Making changes to the electricity distribution Common Connection Charging 
Methodology: statutory consultation of proposed modifications to the Electricity 
Distribution Licence to facilitate open governance 

We support your intention to change the licence to ensure that the Common Connections 
Charging Methodology remains common and have no objections or representations to your 
proposed licence change.   

I can confirm that we will be happy to submit a DCUSA Modification Proposal to include the 
relevant scope into DCUSA in due course, in line with your final decision 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Hoy 
Head of Market Regulation 
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